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The University of Michigan
Medical Center
Division of ﬁ]lﬂl’g‘jf 328 Taabhman Cenler
|pen SHI0R-0380
Pax (313} 938-2980

December 5, 1997

Bruce [vins, Ph.D.

1.3, Ammy Research Institute for Infectious Disease
Bacterinlogy Division

14235 Porer Strest

Fort Detrick, MD 21702-5077

Dear Dr. Tvins:

It was & pleasure speaking with you the other day. I moch appreciate your willingness to work
with us concerning our new anti-sporicidal material. We are looking forward to doing in vitro
evaluating whether or not this material is effective against anthrax spores given its efficacy
against other species of bacillus spores. These stodies would involve mixing the material with
the spores for varying lengths of tme and then either separating the spores or culturing them
ditectly to determine the viability. We might alse do fixation of the sporc tions to
determine if therc are any ultrastructure changes in the spores that can be observed with electron
micTOsCopy.

My techricians are fully teained in the contagious pethogen handling and have expesience with
level 3 binsafety requirernents, They, as T, are willing to undergo both the anthrax and plague
immunizations, although [ was hoping that we might be able to administer the vaccines at the
University of Michigan. This might allow us to only make one trip te USAMRID before we
begin the studies. If we could either purchase the vaccine from you or from a commercial
distributor, we would be happy to then administer it and document titers in any way you feel
appropriate.

I look forward wo the initiation of this work. [ believe it could be a very interesting collaboration
that could eventaally lead to animal studies. Om December 19, commengurate with the filing of

patents on this material, T will send you additional dztz on the formulations and cur studjes
concerning the sbility of these materials to inactivate spores both in vitre and in vive.

sincerely,

Davision of Allecgy
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